
 

BLD Contract 30232 

Updates received 9.9.24 

(~64% COMPLETE) 

300, 400, 500 blocks of Broadway are underway – Email notification sent to DPW, Stantec, SWBNO, 
RTA, Parks and Parkway 8/8/24 – This work is on hold until dry weather returns due to requirement 
to backfill with clay.  

No scheduled restoration – trying to complete restoration on first 4 jobs before mobilizing to these 
(planning to begin restoration work in the next 2 weeks)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


